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Community profile: Ken Uppal, new chair of the  
Indo-Canadian Community Advisory Committee

Tell us a little about yourself 

I grew up in a small village on the outskirts of 
Ludhiana, Punjab. I attended Punjab Agricultural 
University in food engineering before shifting to 
an MBA program in central India. The genetically 
deep-rooted Punjab diaspora took me to 
Abbotsford — which I chose based on a strong 
Indo-Canadian community presence here. 

My academic interests took me to the University 
of Guelph where I completed another specialized 
degree and did my MBA with a major in 
agricultural economics. For the last six years I 
have been working with Farm Credit Canada in 
Abbotsford helping farm families and commercial 

agri-businesses for their capital-related needs. I 


